
 

 
 
  F. No. AAP-VI/2019/O-ENNC422                                                      9th March, 2019 
   
 To  

Dr. Vishal Mishra (Award Winner), 
Assistant Professor, School of Biochemical Engineering, 
Indian Institute of Technology (Banaras Hindu University) Varanasi, 
Uttar Pradesh, India. 

  
            Dear Sir, 
  

Subject: Outstanding Faculty in Engineering    

   With reference to your nomination application submitted to the 5th Venus International Faculty 
Awards - VIFA 2019 (Call for nominations vide F. No. VIF/CFN/FA/2019 on December 6, 2018), I 
hereby inform that, based on the Expert Committee report and Apex Committee recommendations, you 
have been selected as an 'OUTSTANDING FACULTY IN ENGINEERING' (Major Area of Study - 
Biochemical Engineering).  

   This award recognizes the extraordinary teachers who have demonstrated excellence in 
engaging their students in 'Inspiring - Innovative - Path breaking' ways to ignite their potential.  
 
   I invite you to receive the award (Certificate and Memento) in person during the 5th 
Contemporary Academic Meet - CAM 2019 that is to be held on 6th July, 2019 at Radha Regent, 
Chennai City, India. In this regard, you have to submit the CAM 2019 registration form on or before 18th 

March, 2019.  
 
   Further information may be found at: http://vifa.info/ 
 

  My hearty congratulations to you on this well deserved recognition. I hope that you will continue  
 to strive hard to prove your potential in the coming years.  
   

   I look forward to greeting you personally at the award presentation ceremony. 
 
 Sincerely 

 
 

 
(R. Sathishkumar) 

           
  Copy to: 

1. Mrs. M. S. Sudha, Director - VIF  
2. Mrs. M. Subhashini, Joint Director - VIF  

  

 


